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I am adding my name to the many concerned residents in the Whitstable/Chestfield areas.   While I recognise the 
importance of housing particularly for young people trying to get on the housing ladder the implications to the area 
are immense in terms of: 
 
Traffic;  Sewage;  Healthcare (doctors/nurses/medical care) are immense.  Flooding; hosepipe bans and water 
supply.  Plus the effect on Wildlife. 
 
I OBJECT.    THE BUILDING NUMBERS ARE FAR TOO HIGH! 
 
Christine Russell 
 
Sent from my iPad 




